
Committee of the Whole Report No. 4 
Meeting of March 6, 2017 

 
 

To the Council of The City of Peterborough for consideration at its 
Meeting held March 20, 2017 
 

The Committee of the Whole as a result of its meeting held on March 
6, 2017, recommends as follows: 
 
 

1. Chief Administrative Officer 
Report CAO17-002 
MOU – Securing Employment Lands for the Benefit of the 
Region 
 
a) That Report CAO17-002 be referred back to staff for further 

negotiations. 
 

b) That staff report back to Council on the actual revenues from the 
casino. 

 
c) That staff explore all other options for annexation. 
 
d) That staff engage the public on the future of boundary adjustments 

perhaps as part of the Official Plan review. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Councillor Beamer 
Chair 
March 6, 2017 


